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Indianapolis-based Music for All 

Names New Manager of Participant Relations

INDIANAPOLIS – Travis Dean Tester has been named Manager of Participant Relations for Music for All, Inc., one of the nation’s largest and most influential music education organizations.
Tester joined Music for All as an Event Intern in 2004 and came onboard full time as an Event Coordinator in January, 2005. He is a cum laude graduate of Appalachian State University in Boone, NC and holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Music Industry Studies with an emphasis in Arts Management and Promotions.

Tester has managed the production of national and regional programs and events across the nation and serves on several volunteer boards and committees throughout Indianapolis, including the upcoming 2012 NFL Super Bowl committee. He also is a member of and remains active in the Phi Mu Alpha Sinfonia national music fraternity.  
“Travis has been a valuable part of the Music for All team since his first experiences with the organization,” says Scott McCormick, Music for All President and CEO. “In his promotion to Manager of Participant Relations, I know that our participants in our educational programs will have an outstanding advocate to help make their experience with us as positive as possible.”

Headquartered in Indianapolis, Music for All is Indiana’s second largest arts organization and combines local, regional and national music-education and event programming with awareness campaigns, research and advocacy aimed at expanding access to music in schools and communities.

A 501(c)(3) not-for-profit educational organization, Music for All promotes the widely documented lifetime benefits of music education and addresses the growing concern that public policies have created barriers to providing music and arts as a part of a basic education for all children.
Music for All produces 30 programs nationally each year, including three of its major events in Indianapolis. The Bands of America Grand National Marching Band Championships, one of the city’s largest events, will be held November 10-13, and a Regional Championship will be held November 6, both in Lucas Oil Stadium. The Music for All National Festival draws almost 2,000 young performers from across the nation and is held each spring in major Indianapolis venues including Hilbert Circle Theatre and Clowes Memorial Hall.
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